10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

MR. HATFIELD
CABINET OFFICE

Economic Summit

I enclose a telex which we have received
from the Mayor of Blackpool raising the
possibility that Blackpool might be the venue
for the next Economic Summit. I should be
grateful if you could arrange for a suitable

reply to be sent.

I am copying this minute and enclosure
to Mr. Bone (FCO).

23 June 1983







